

October 17, 2014

Lee Gale Gruen



Dear Lee Gale,

Thank you so very much for the wonderful presentation you made to our Monthly Senior Seminar at Kaiser West Los Angeles Health Education Department. Your talk on "Reinventing Yourself After Retirement" was so personal and well done, in addition to being very informative. You went well beyond your personal presentation on how you became an actress and author, to giving an additional half an hour devoted to research you had done on a long list of places and opportunities available in the Los Angeles area for Seniors to find potential educational, social, and volunteer opportunities to facilitate their rediscovery. Your style was so comfortable, warm and open which further enabled the Senior Members of Kaiser to find something to which they could identify.

This talk went so well, I hope that we will be able to call on you to do this presentation again next year. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Phyllis Lessin

Health Educator